
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Thursday, 29 April 2021 12:51 PM 

To: nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au; michael@ieu.asn.au; 'Paula Thomson' 

<Paula.Thomson@afei.org.au>; Renee.Mooney@aeuvic.asn.au; Arthur Dowdle 

<arthur@ieu.asn.au>; Carol Matthews <carol@ieu.asn.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2018/9 - Equal Remuneration and Work Value Case 

 

OFFICIAL 
 

Dear parties  

 

I refer to the above matter and the directions listed at 9.00am (AEST) on Monday 10 May 2021. 

 

Interested parties who wish to attend the directions hearing in person are reminded to confirm their 

attendance with chambers no later than 12.00pm Friday 7 May 2021.  

 

In accordance with certain restrictions on hearing room capacity, members of the public who wish to 

attend the directions are advised to attend remotely via Microsoft Teams. An amended notice of 

listing with dial-in details will be uploaded to the web shortly.  

 

The hearing room which will be used has a maximum capacity of 22 persons.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Eirinn Hayes 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher 




